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Attendance of Faculty 
 
 

Year Name of the Faculty attendee FDP Topic  

20-21 
 
Prof. Satyanarayan Mahapatra 2 Days FDP on How to use SPSS for Research Analysis 

20-21 

 
Prof. Satyanarayan Mahapatra Thinking beyond Text books  

20-21 

 
Prof. Satyanarayan Mahapatra 

Lifestyle diseases and management through integrative 
approach 

20-21 

 
Prof. Satyanarayan Mahapatra Basic teaching methodologies 

20-21 

 
Prof. Satyanarayan Mahapatra 

Steps towards Publication of a research in a good 
journal 

20-21 

 
Dr. Sibananda Mishra 2 Days FDP on How to use SPSS for Research Analysis 

20-21 

 
Dr. Sibananda Mishra Thinking beyond Text books  

20-21 

 
Dr. Sibananda Mishra 

Lifestyle diseases and management through integrative 
approach 

20-21 

 
Dr. Sibananda Mishra Basic teaching methodologies 

20-21 

 
Dr. Sibananda Mishra 

Steps towards Publication of a research in a good 
journal 

20-21 

 
Ms. Kriti Boral 

2 Days FDP on How to use SPSS for Research Analysis 

20-21 

 
Ms. Kriti Boral 

Thinking beyond Text books  

20-21 

 
Ms. Kriti Boral Lifestyle diseases and management through integrative 

approach 
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20-21 

 
Ms. Kriti Boral 

Basic teaching methodologies 

20-21 

 
Ms. Kriti Boral 

Steps towards Publication of a research in a good 
journal 

20-21 

 
Mr. Ritika Singh 2 Days FDP on How to use SPSS for Research Analysis 

20-21 

 
Mr. Ritika Singh Thinking beyond Text books  

20-21 

 
Mr. Ritika Singh 

Lifestyle diseases and management through integrative 
approach 

20-21 

 
Mr. Ritika Singh Basic teaching methodologies 

20-21 

 
Mr. Ritika Singh 

Steps towards Publication of a research in a good 
journal 

20-21 

 
Mr.Bhowmick Kandpal 2 Days FDP on How to use SPSS for Research Analysis 

20-21 

 
Mr.Bhowmick Kandpal Thinking beyond Text books  

20-21 

 
Mr.Bhowmick Kandpal 

Lifestyle diseases and management through integrative 
approach 

20-21 

 
Mr.Bhowmick Kandpal 

Basic teaching methodologies 

20-21 

 
Mr.Bhowmick Kandpal 

Steps towards Publication of a research in a good 
journal 

20-21 

 
Ms. Subhasmita Sahoo 2 Days FDP on How to use SPSS for Research Analysis 

20-21 

 
Ms. Subhasmita Sahoo Thinking beyond Text books  

20-21 

 
Ms. Subhasmita Sahoo Lifestyle diseases and management through integrative 

approach 

20-21 

 
Ms. Subhasmita Sahoo Basic teaching methodologies 
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20-21 

 
Ms. Subhasmita Sahoo Steps towards Publication of a research in a good 

journal 

20-21 

 
Mr. Satyabrata Panighahi 

2 Days FDP on How to use SPSS for Research Analysis 

20-21 
 
Mr. Satyabrata Panighahi Thinking beyond Text books  

20-21 

 
 
Mr. Satyabrata Panighahi 

Lifestyle diseases and management through integrative 
approach 

20-21 

 
 
Mr. Satyabrata Panighahi Basic teaching methodologies 

20-21 

 
 
Mr. Satyabrata Panighahi 

Steps towards Publication of a research in a good 
journal 

20-21 

 
 
Ms. Mridula Sarkar 2 Days FDP on How to use SPSS for Research Analysis 

20-21 
 
Ms. Mridula Sarkar Thinking beyond Text books  

20-21 

 
 
Ms. Mridula Sarkar 

Lifestyle diseases and management through integrative 
approach 

20-21 

Ms. Mridula Sarkar 

Basic teaching methodologies 

20-21 
 
Ms. Mridula Sarkar 

Steps towards Publication of a research in a good 
journal 

20-21 
 
Ms. Niharika Dash 2 Days FDP on How to use SPSS for Research Analysis 

20-21 
 
Ms. Niharika Dash Thinking beyond Text books  

20-21 
 
Ms. Niharika Dash 

Lifestyle diseases and management through integrative 
approach 

20-21 
 
Ms. Niharika Dash Basic teaching methodologies 

20-21 
 
Ms. Niharika Dash 

Steps towards Publication of a research in a good 
journal 
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20-21 
 
Dr. Susarla Srinivas Rau 2 Days FDP on How to use SPSS for Research Analysis 

20-21 
 
Dr. Susarla Srinivas Rau Thinking beyond Text books  

20-21 
 
Dr. Susarla Srinivas Rau 

Lifestyle diseases and management through integrative 
approach 

20-21 
 
Dr. Susarla Srinivas Rau Basic teaching methodologies 

20-21 
 
Dr. Susarla Srinivas Rau 

Steps towards Publication of a research in a good 
journal 

20-21 
 
Dr. Priyadarshini Mishra 2 Days FDP on How to use SPSS for Research Analysis 

20-21 
 
Dr. Priyadarshini Mishra Thinking beyond Text books  

20-21 
 
Dr. Priyadarshini Mishra 

Lifestyle diseases and management through integrative 
approach 

20-21 
 
Dr. Priyadarshini Mishra Basic teaching methodologies 

20-21 
 
Dr. Priyadarshini Mishra 

Steps towards Publication of a research in a good 
journal 

20-21 
 
Dr. Anima Parida 2 Days FDP on How to use SPSS for Research Analysis 

20-21 
 
Dr. Anima Parida Thinking beyond Text books  

20-21 
 
Dr. Anima Parida 

Lifestyle diseases and management through integrative 
approach 

20-21 
 
Dr. Anima Parida Basic teaching methodologies 

20-21 
 
Dr. Anima Parida 

Steps towards Publication of a research in a good 
journal 

20-21 
 
Dr. Aparna Pattnaik 2 Days FDP on How to use SPSS for Research Analysis 

20-21 
 
Dr. Aparna Pattnaik Thinking beyond Text books  

20-21 
 
Dr. Aparna Pattnaik 

Lifestyle diseases and management through integrative 
approach 

20-21 
 
Dr. Aparna Pattnaik Basic teaching methodologies 

20-21 
 
Dr. Aparna Pattnaik 

Steps towards Publication of a research in a good 
journal 

20-21 
 
Dr. Thandaram Banjara 2 Days FDP on How to use SPSS for Research Analysis 
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20-21 
 
Dr. Thandaram Banjara Thinking beyond Text books  

20-21 
 
Dr. Thandaram Banjara 

Lifestyle diseases and management through integrative 
approach 

20-21 
 
Dr. Thandaram Banjara Basic teaching methodologies 

20-21 
 
Dr. Thandaram Banjara 

Steps towards Publication of a research in a good 
journal 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


